
The  Parish Staff 
Father Noah Waldman, Pastor 
nwaldman@fastmail.fm 
Deacon Kevin Miller 
Mrs. Shelly Tolliver, Principal 
Mrs. Tammy Hutchison, School Secretary 
Mrs. Robin Kaufman, Finance and Rectory Secretary  
Mrs. Marcia McKay,  Bulletin Editor and Rectory Secretary, 
PSR & RCIA.  If you are a new family, please call the rectory 
office  at 573-468-6101 for more information.    
 

Organization Presidents 
Home & School                             573-468-4423 
Liturgy, Joan Koebbe, Contact  573-468-8671 
St. Vincent de Paul Society   1-877-238-322    #3365  
Parish Center  & Old School Hall Rental 573-468-6101 
Knights of Columbus Hall                     573-860-2458    
         
                 Counseling or Help with an unwanted Pregnancy 
BirthRight                                   1-800-550-4900 
LifeLine                       573-885-3040 
Pregnancy Assistance Center      636-239-1840  
          
          CHILD ABUSE Hotline 1-800-392-3738 
          Adult Abuse & Neglect 1-800-392-0210 

 

               February 25, 2024 
         The Second Sunday of Lent 
                       

 
Mass Schedule 

Saturday Evening  4:00 p.m. 
Sunday Morning  11:00 a.m.-(Children’s Liturgy) 
Weekdays Thursday & Friday  8: 00 a.m. 

Confessions 
                             Saturdays-3:00 PM – 3:45 PM 
                            Thursdays after Mass 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 Eucharistic Adoration is at  8:30 a.m. Thursday  

morning  until 6:00 p.m. Thursday evening  

Sacramental Preparation for Marriage 
Please contact the rectory at least 6 months prior to your 
marriage. Attending “Preparing for Christian Marriage”  
lectures or an alternate approved program is required. No 
Weddings will be performed after 1:00p.m. on Saturdays. 

 
Sacrament of Baptism 

Arrangements are to be made to attend Baptismal Classes 
for Parents prior to the baptism. Contact the rectory office  
to make arrangements, at 573-468-6101.   

             It’s that Time!  
   Pleas turn in your basket items 

 The  Auction basket themes are out this week-
end in the vestibule.   

  If you would like to help put baskets together work days  
are at 9:00 AM on the following Saturday’s in the old 
school:  February 24th & March 2nd.  

    St. Vincent de Paul Society 
 Lent is a call not just to “give up some-
thing” but more important to “give some-
thing to the poor.”  Wherever you live in 

the parish, there are poor families within walking dis-
tance of your home.  When in need, they ring the rec-
tory bell.  They are, in effect, ringing your doorbell. 
  
Your almsgiving to St. Vincent de Paul Society will 
help the poor to celebrate the grace of God’s love this 
Easter. 
 

                    Knights of Columbus Fish Frys 
The Fish Frys are every Friday in Lent from 4:00 PM-
7:00 PM. Come and enjoy a delicious meal! 
 
Also if you would like to donate a dessert, drop them 
off at the Hall . 

                              Choir 
There is choir practice on the 1ST & 3RD Tuesday of 
the month at 7:00 PM. 
 
If you are interested in being a part of the choir, 
please join us! All are welcome!  



WELCOME 
A warm welcome to all of you who have come to worship with us. If you are visiting, we are honored by your 
 presence. If you are interested in becoming a member, please call the rectory at 573-468-6101.  
 
                                                     Parish Website: www.stanthonysullivan.com 

Pastor’s Pen 

 

 

 
   

                 School News 
   Please continue to sell the $100.00 raffle 

tickets. Who doesn’t want a chance at winning $10,000?  
If you are interested in purchasing a ticket, you may get 
one at the school or parish office or from any school  
family.  This is the Home & School’s biggest fund raiser of 
the year.  

 Our goal is to sell all 350 tickets.  If you want you can go 
in with family and /or friends to purchase a ticket.                          
 
 
 
   We Need  Auction Volunteers 
If you are not getting reservations to attend the Dinner 
Auction, we still need volunteers.   

There are several spots where we need help the night of 
the Auction. 

Please call the school office or the rectory to see where 
you are needed.  

                          “  The Fun Bunch” 
    The Fun Bunch continues to meet twice a month. In 
February, we  enjoyed  our first gathering was Wednes-
day, February 14th, at 1:00 PM in the old school, lower 
level. Our second session is scheduled for Wednesday, 
the 28th at 1:00 PM 
    Mark the dates in your calendar, come, meet new 
friends; enjoy some fun! All are welcome! 

        Stations of The Cross 
Every Friday in Lent after 8:00 AM 
Mass, except on March 1st.  
 
     All are welcome to attend. 



  SICK LIST  May God grant them healing of soul and body 
If you have someone that you would like to  add,  please call the 
rectory.  If they are well, please let us know. 
 
 
Christina Lambing Angie Biehl Harvey Richards 
Cindy Dill Fox Mike Fone  Ronnie Schliefer 
Charlene Woodcock   Patti Day                    Christina Lambing 
Wanda Baxter            Tricia Harris                David Jost 
Carl Brendel               Scott Staufenbiel        Dorothy Eftink   
 Kayden & Jayden Eftink                               Bella Matchell 
 Warren Kaemmerlen     
If someone has recovered or passed away, please call and let us 
know.  
 
The bulletin for the weekend goes in for publication on Monday 
morning.   

Pray for our Service Personnel 
If you wish to add someone to the list please call the rectory. 

 Alec McCormick/Air Force 
Jonathan Cox/Army Reserves         Chris Carter/Air Force                             
Jacob Cargill/Air Force                             Cooper Sellars/Marines  
Mark Johnson/Marines                               Cory Garrus/Marines           
Ray Schoonveld/Marines         Bradley Rigdon/ Marines 
Mary Kate Wetzel/Marine                           Wyatt Seaton/Marines 
Nathan Stark/Army/National Guard            Kim Hurt/Air Force Reserves   
Jordan Bodi, Army                                      Jaison Ronsick/National Guard 
 Ethan Kackley/Marines                              Timmy Kloos/ Air Force 
Luke  D. Ryan/Marines                               Oliva Price/Navy  
If someone is  no longer in the Military, please let us know.  If you 
would like to add someone to  list please  call the rectory office. 
Thank you.  

               Our Thanks Offering    
               This is the offertory for February 17th & 18th 2024        
 
Adult Envelopes.....................................................$ 3,649.00    
Envelopes: (104)                                                            
Electronic................................................................$ 1,280.00                                     
Loose………………………..………....…............. ....$    382.00 
                                        5,311.00                                     
Total General Fund Offertory                                                                                            
 St. Vincent de Paul................................................$     580.00                                      
St. Louis Review.....................................................$            35.00                          
Black & Indian Mission............................................$       71.00 
Candles...................................................................$       11.00         
Electronic Special Collections............................. ...$      584.00                                     
                                                                                          1,281.00   

                     Mass Intentions 
Monday,      February 26            
                       8:00 a.m.        NO MASS   
Tuesday,       February  27 
                       Communion Service 
                                               Perpetual Help Devotions     
Wednesday, February 28     
       8:00 a. m. No Mass 
Thursday,     February 29 
                      8:00 a.m.     Sr. Dorothy Lauberth        
Friday,          March 1         
           8:00 a.m.           Bob Klinger  
Saturday,     March 2 
       4:00 p.m. David Johnson 
Sunday,        March 3        
                     11:00 a. m. Sr. Linda Cox 
                     
        Lector and Minister Schedule  
 Saturday,     March 2      
       4:00 p. m.  J Marquart 
                      Ministers  J Marquart, S Tolliver                           
 
Sunday,        March 3        
       11:00 a. m.  D McMurphy         
                      Ministers  G Rose, B Stegeman  
         
       Servers  
 Saturday,     March 2                 
       4:00 p. m. Ben Smith & Jocelyn Roberts  
              
Sunday,        March 3           
                     11:00 a. m.          Aldo Alu & Aubrey Reed        
      
                     Gift Bearers 
 Saturday,    March 2       
                      4:00 p. m.  R & A Abel                        
 
Sunday,       March 3            
                     11:00 a. m.          A & J Vickers  
              
 
       Holy Week Servers Needed 
We need Servers for Good Friday and for the Easter Vigil on 
Saturday. Please call the rectory office is you would like to 
volunteer.  

     
     Stations of The Cross 
There will be Stations of The Cross on 
Friday’s after 8:00 AM Mass.  

The only exception will be on Friday, March 1st.  
There will Not be Stations on that date. 
 
                   All are welcome to attend. 


